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SUPERINTENDENT'S CORNER FALL FESTIVITIES & RED RIBBON WEEK
BY KATIE RUSSELL ‘ - o — -

Fall weather has made it
to Bakersfield and this
makes me think about
Thanksgiving and all the
things | am thankful for.
As the superintendent, | ’
am grateful for our staff
and their true passion
and care for our students as evidenced
by the work they do every day. | am
grateful for our families and for allowing
us the privilege of teaching your
children. Finally, | am grateful for the
daily achievements our students make
toward their educational goals. Have a
great November and a wonderful
Thanksgiving!
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FOOTBALL AND VOLLEYBALL CHAMPIONS

Congratulations to the Reagan Elementary Volleyball team and the Old River Elementary football team
on their championship titles this year. Job well done by all of our sports teams this season, and thank
you to our coaches and referees!

THE PILLOWCASE PROJECT

We recently welcomed the American Red Cross and families for "The Pillowcase Project", which is a
preparedness education program presented by the American Red Cross for grades 3-8. The program
teaches students about emergency preparedness, safety skills, local hazards and basic coping skills.
Students completed a preparedness workbook with their families and received a certificate upon
completion. Additionally, students received a sturdy pillowcase that they could color to build their
personnel emergency supply kit. Families also learned about the free smoke alarm installation
program provided by the American Red Cross at endhomefires.org. Thank you to our Health, Safety
and Wellness team for coordinating this great event with our families!

NOVEMBER 2022 See more from P-BVUSD on social media everyday of the month by following us ﬁO@
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What would you like to see next month? Send ideas to kbrackett@pbvusd.k12.ca.us


https://www.redcross.org/local/california/central-california/about-us/our-work/home-fire-campaign/smoke-alarm-request.html

